B & A/KOL/DDC/1150

To, DATE: 05.12.2016
The General Manager,

Department of Corporate Services,

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,

25th Floor, P.J. Towers,

Dalal Street,

Mumbai-400001

Dear Sir,

Sub- Closure of trading window
(Scrip Code: 508136

Please take note that the trading window for dealing in equity shares of the Company will be
closed for all Directors and Designated Employees of the Company from 10t December 2016
and will reopen on the 31 trading day after publication of the financial results for the quarter
ending 31t December 2016.

Yours faithfully,
For B & A Ltd. ,("

D. Chowdhury
Company Secretary



